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CHIEF MINISTER LEAVES FOR NEW YORK

The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo, leaves Gibraltar on Saturday to speak at the
UN Committee of 24 in New York. The Chief Minister will be accompanied by the Deputy
Chief Minister, the Hon Dr Joseph Garcia, and the Chief Secretary, Mr Ernest Gomez. On
Monday evening they will travel to Washington for a series of meetings before returning to
Gibraltar on Thursday.

During the absence of Mr Picardo and Dr Garcia, the Minister for Health and the
Environment, the Hon Dr John Cortes, will be the Acting Chief Minister.


